
Ref No: APITI/15/05/22-23                                                                                    Date: - 01/02/2021 

 

NOTICE 

 

As per the order of “Government of West Bengal, NABANNA” with 

Order No-753/XXII-ISS/2M-22/2020 dated: 31/01/2022, Atulia 

Private ITI wishes to inform all the students and staffs that the 
college will re-open on 3rd February’2022.  

It is here by informed to all concerned that the Classes in 
physical mode will start from 3rd February’2021 and 
attendance will be strictly compulsory.  

All are advised to observe Ministry of health (both Central & State 
Governments) guidelines and protocols on protection against COVID-
19.  
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   Principal  

ATULIA PRIVATE ITI 

 

 

 

 

 


